
Children (below 6 years)- free
                                                                                         70:-/ youth (6-12 years)	

120:-/adult (from 12 years)
320:-/family (2 adults+ 2 youths)

Entrance fee

FCRP Sweden Göteborg 
To find more information about FCRP, please, have a look at our blog http://fcrp-sweden.blogspot.com/ 

or for CRP; www.crp-bangladesh.org

Hope to see you on the 14th of April! Again; most welcome! 

14th of April, 4.30 p.m.
Gösta Berlings gata 32, Bus stop: Akkas gatan

Welcome to celebrate Pohela Boishakh, the Bengali New Year, 
with us for the benefit of a Rehabilitation Centre in Bangladesh!

Friends of CRP (FCRP) Sweden has now been work-
ing in order to support the Centre for the Rehabili-
tation of the Paralysed (CRP) for over a year. The 
group in Gothenburg would like to invite you all to 
celebrate Pohela Boishakh, the Bengali New Year,  
with us! 

The evening will offer delicious Bangladeshi food by 
the restaurant Tandoor, music and dance as well as a 
presentation of the work of FCRP in order support 
the rehabilitation and education of physically chal-
lenged people in Bangladesh.  We wish you most 
welcome!

To do the application, please, send an e-mail to 
fcrp.sweden.goteborg@gmail.com or call 
0705-382785, as well as paying the entrance fee to  
bank giro account 704-1148 latest Wednesday 4th 
of April. 

Please, note that the application is binding as we will 
need to order/prepare the food. 
Please write your name, phone number, number of 
adults, youths and children. In the message field for 
the payment, please, write “Pohela Boishakh”, your 
name and how many people you are paying for. 


